
From: Pemberton, Layne
To: "David Sartain"
Cc: Kelly Olivier
Subject: RE: Paper DMRs
Date: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 11:02:00 AM
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David,
We have almost put the DMR issues behind, but there are a few stragglers.
The DMRs listed below and parameter from 11/2013 need to be submitted via paper or NetDMR (if
you can) ASAP.
 

DMR Non-Receipt Violations: 8/1/12 - 10/20/15
10/20/2015

NPDES
ID Permit Name

DMR End
Date

Disch-
Desig Parameter Desc

Reported
DMR
Value

Limit
Value

DMR Due
Date

DMR Form
Submitted

?

AR0000752 EL DORADO
CHEMICAL
CO, INC

04/30/2014 003-F Nitrogen, ammonia total [as N]
 (MO AVG, lb/d)

Not
Received

1.4 5/25/14 No

04/30/2014 003-F Nitrogen, ammonia total [as N]
 (DAILY MX, lb/d)

Not
Received

2.1 5/25/14 No

04/30/2014 003-F Nitrogen, ammonia total [as N]
 (MO AVG, mg/L)

Not
Received

10 5/25/14 No

04/30/2014 003-F Nitrogen, ammonia total [as N]
 (DAILY MX, mg/L)

Not
Received

15 5/25/14 No

07/31/2014 003-F Nitrogen, ammonia total [as N]
 (MO AVG, lb/d)

Not
Received

.7 8/25/14 No

07/31/2014 003-F Nitrogen, ammonia total [as N]
 (DAILY MX, lb/d)

Not
Received

1.1 8/25/14 No

07/31/2014 003-F Nitrogen, ammonia total [as N]
 (MO AVG, mg/L)

Not
Received

5 8/25/14 No

07/31/2014 003-F Nitrogen, ammonia total [as N]
 (DAILY MX, mg/L)

Not
Received

7.5 8/25/14 No

11/30/2013 007-A pH  (MAXIMUM, SU) Not
Received

9 12/25/13 Yes

 
 
Thanks,
 
Layne Pemberton
Enforcement Analyst
ADEQ Water Division
Enforcement Branch
Phone: 501-682-0664
Fax: 501-682-0880
pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us
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From: David Sartain [mailto:DSartain@edc-ark.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 1:14 PM
To: Pemberton, Layne
Cc: Kelly Olivier
Subject: RE: Paper DMRs
 
Mr. Pemberton,
El Dorado Chemical Company has signed up on the NETDMR.  We have decided to wait until our new
permit is finalized to start using the NETDMR.  This will help our staff avoid any confusion about how
a DMR is sent to your office.  We are planning to take full advantage of the NETDMR system when
our permit is finalized.  We appreciate your patience.
 
David Sartain
Environmental Coordinator
El Dorado Chemical Company
 

From: Kelly Olivier 
Sent: Friday, September 04, 2015 10:38 AM
To: David Sartain <DSartain@edc-ark.com>
Subject: FW: Paper DMRs
 
FYI
 
 
From: Pemberton, Layne [mailto:PEMBERTON@adeq.state.ar.us] 
Sent: Friday, September 04, 2015 10:32 AM
To: Kelly Olivier <KOlivier@edc-ark.com>
Subject: Paper DMRs
 
Mr. Olivier,
It is my understanding the you are signed up for NETDMR, yet we are still receiving paper DMRs. I
was wondering if there is still a problem with  NETDMR.
Your current permit parameters should be displayed in NETDMR, but if they aren’t please let me
know so we can get ICIS to look into the matter.
We have finally incorporated the self-printed DMRs into ICIS and show only ~30 missing DMRs or
parameters. I’ll but a list together and get it to you.
 
If NETDMR is current with your permit, then paper DMRs are superfluous.  
Please let me know so we can finally get this mess tied up in a bow.
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Thanks,
 
Layne Pemberton
Enforcement Analyst
ADEQ Water Division
Enforcement Branch
Phone: 501-682-0664
Fax: 501-682-0880
pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us
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